
 
 

 

  

         Cairo: 11 / 12/ 2024   

        Dear KG Parents,   

  

         

  Greeting to you all!  Christmas is not a date, it’s a state of mind  

            Kindly be informed that we’ll be celebrating Christmas on 

             Tuesday, 24 ͭ ͪ of December, 2024 in the classes,1st  part of the day. 

             It’s a normal school day.                   

             Santa will be coming with Christmas gifts to the morning lines and  

             to the decorated classes. 

              You can send one of the following items (for the whole class)  : Christmas  

            cookies or mini pizzas or club sandwiches or cupcakes or plastic plates or plastic  

             cups or  mini Juices or salizon to share with friends. 

             The children will be out of uniform preferably in red.  

                         Also kindly keep reinforcing the think positive, act positive attitude. 

                                                                Thank you for your cooperation. 

  
 

   
                     Kindergarten Principal                                       College Director 

 

                           Amany Youssef                            Hala Toma 


